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Spellings: Pick 5 words each week to practise! Weekly 

spellings are also sent home. Please ensure your child 

brings in their spelling books after practicing, as spelling 

tests are to take place on a Friday.  

 

 

In maths we are learning about money 

and then we will be learning about 

multiplication and division.  

At home you could: 

Count money with your grownups! 

Access online games such as: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-

games/mental-maths-train  

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/money/toy-

shop-money  

 

 Our class text is: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you read any other books by 

this author? You can register for a 

free library card at Eccleshill library! 

Science:  

In science we are looking at plant growth and 

the conditions of light and dark and how it 

affects plant growth.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zg8vwsg  

 

PSHE:  

In PSHE we are learning about how to keep ourselves 

safe and how our body changes. During these lessons, 

children will learn the correct terminology for their 

body parts in a safe environment and they will have a 

discussion in class about respecting each other’s 

privacy. 
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Geography: 

In Geography we are learning about the 7 continents of the world and the 5 oceans. Children will 

gain a good understanding of the 7 continents and will learn about each continent in some depth. 

They will be taught about animals that live in each continent as well as interesting facts about each 

continent. 

At home you could: 

Find and read books on the continents from the local library  

Practice the continents song! : https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=K6DSMZ8b3LE 

Watch the oceans song: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=X6BE4VcYngQ  

 

Important information:  

 

We will be visiting the local Bradford Mosque during 

this half term to support with our RE topics.  

Please make sure your child is bringing a book bag 

every day with their phonics book and spelling book 

in.  

We will change phonics and library books on Fridays 

and spelling tests will happen every Friday.  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zg8vwsg

